
 
 

 
 

 

 
  

PUBLIC SAFETY ANNOUNCEMENT 
FROM THE PORT OF NOME 

 
 

Demolition and Reconstruction of the Inner Harbor Launch Ramp has begun, and will 
continue through at least mid-September 2021.  Please observe all signage in place at 
the construction site and maintain a safe distance from the project perimeter. 
 
At times, the project uplands will be a high traffic area with the shipping companies loading 
cargo onto vessels at the High Ramp for delivery across the region.  Please comply with 
instructions given by port staff, contractor personnel and vessel crews to minimize safety 
risks in this area during construction. 
 
If questions, call the Harbormaster at 907-304-1906 or 907-304-1015. Anyone refusing 
to leave the area when instructed will be contacted by the Nome Police Department. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 


